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HERBICIDE

CO-OP® 

Total Vegetation Control 

GRANULES

SOIL STERILANT

Apply dry or as spray for general 
vegetation control

1 kg

DOMESTIC

GUARANTEE: 

Sodium Metaborate, 
Tetrahydrate  65.5% 
Sodium Chlorate  30% 

Diuron  1.25%

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

CAUTION           POISON

REG. NO. 16950 

P.C.P. ACT

Interprovincial Cooperative Limited 
P.O.Box 1050, 
Saskatoon, Sask.

S7K 3M9 

Winnipeg    Mississauga    Montreal    Moncton

DIRECTIONS:  Apply dry or as a spray for general vegetation
control.  For all uses, uniform application is essential.  To

mherzog
D31-DEC-2001/E31-DEC-2004



minimize fire hazard due to dry vegetation, treatment while weeds
are small is suggested.

Co-op Total Vegetation Control Granules will give quick knockdown
of vegetation and residual control of broad-leaved weeds and
grasses on patios, parking lots fence lines and other similar
areas where undesirable growth occurs.

SPRAY APPLICATION: For young growth up to 15 cm high, add .5-1 kg
of product to sufficient water to cover 10 m .  Apply as contact2

spray, thoroughly wetting all parts of plants, particularly the
growing tips.  3 - 5 litres per 10 m  is usually adequate for2

young growth.  The higher rate may be necessary to ensure
thorough coverage of heavy vegetation.

DRY GRANULES TREATMENT: Apply .5 - 1 kg per 10 m .  The lighter2

rate should be used only at time of weed emergence on moist soil
or when precipitation is anticipated while weeds are still young.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Co-op Total
Vegetation Control as received is not flammable.  To avoid
possible fire hazard from dead and dry vegetation, apply when
weeds and grasses are not over a few centimetres high.  Care
should be taken to avoid its contact with lawns, trees, shrubs,
crops and other desirable plants which are not intended to be
destroyed or injured.  This includes precaution in treating areas
which may be underlaid by roots of adjacent valuable growth.

Avoid contamination of feed and foodstuffs.  Do not leave
container where children or animals may take internally.  Store
away from children.

®T.M. Reg'd.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.

+))




